
 
 
 December 5, 2018 
 
Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 
Re:    Docket UE-180928 (Advice No. 2018-48) DO NOT REDOCKET 

Schedule 91 – Cogeneration and Small Power Production Work Paper (Revised) 
 
  
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) hereby submits, in connection with Docket UE-180928 (Advice No. 
2018-48), a revised work paper supporting the tariff filing of WN U-60, Tariff G for electric service, 
Sheet Nos. 91-B and 91-C of Schedule 91 – Cogeneration and Small Power Production (Continued).  
This revised work paper reflects changes to the footnotes and the cell labels in the work paper per PSE’s 
discussions with the Commission staff.  There is no change to the proposed tariff sheets. 
 
Please contact Heather Mulligan at (425) 456-2916 or Mei Cass at (425) 462-3800 for additional 
information about this filing.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2142. 
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

  
 
cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 

Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
 
Attachment: 
Work paper 
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